
VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE PLANNING BOARD 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that in accordance with an Emergency Order of the Governor of the State 

of New York, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on the 28th day of April, 2020 at 

7:30 p.m. or so thereafter, via Zoom Video Conference (details for how to access will be posted on the 

Village Website and below): 
 

Meeting Link: https://zoom.us/j/92483716580?pwd=bTY5UE9RTEVzNUR0QkhBZmZrY09LUT09 

Meeting ID: 924 8371 6580 

Dial in phone number: 1-646-558-8656  

 

for the purpose of considering an application submitted by Confluence Running for a Special Use 

Permit for retail use at 130 Oakdale Road; and 
 

This application is open to inspection at the Planning Department.  Persons wishing to appear at 

the hearing may do so via Zoom Video Conference or telephone at the above information or 

communications in writing regarding said application may be filed with the Zoning Board prior to or at 

said hearing. 
 

Individuals with special needs requiring accommodations may contact the Planning Department at 

607-797-9098 at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled public hearing. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE: 

VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY PLANNING BOARD 

GERALD PUTMAN, CHAIRMAN 
 

DATED:  April 15, 2020 

https://zoom.us/j/92483716580?pwd=bTY5UE9RTEVzNUR0QkhBZmZrY09LUT09

